
BRACKENWOOD 
FUNDRAISING GROUP (BFG)  
Thank you for supporting the BFG events last term! We held a 
Halloween disco, Christmas Movie Night and Christmas Fair, raising 
£1530 in total! This money has gone into the pot to be used towards 
some exciting upcoming playground renovations.  

If you would like to get involved with the BFG, we would love to hear from you!  

Email: brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com 

Dates for your diary…  
Event Date & Time What’s involved? 

 
Gift Amnesty  

 
 

 
February 2024   

 
Do you have any unwanted / 
leftover gifts from Christmas?  
 
We can put them to good use to 
help us raise fund for school!  
 
All donations can be left at the 
collection point in reception.   

 
Break the Rules Day!! 
 

 
 

 
Friday 16th Feb 2024  
  

 
‘Sometimes you have to be a 
little bit naughty!’  
 
Come to school in your football 
kit, wear your hair in a crazy 
style, or sneak your favourite 
teddy into your school bag.  
 
It’s 50p per broken rule, the Mini 
BFG will be collecting during the 
day.  

 
Egg Design Competition 
 

 
 

 
Deliver your eggs to 
reception by: 
 
Thursday 21st March. 
 
Winners announced in 
Friday’s assembly.  

 
Get creative and design a blown 
egg. The best designs will win a 
yummy chocolate Easter Egg.  
 
Last year we had some amazing 
designs, and we can’t wait to see 
your ideas this year.  

 



 
Easter Meet and Greet & 
Cake Competition  
 

 
 

 
Thursday 28th March  
 
3.30pm – 4.30pm. 
 
Cakes to be brought to 
reception that morning.  

 
We invite you to bring in 
bought or homemade easter 
cakes to be served in the 
school hall.  
 
Have a cuppa and a piece 
of cake and take part in 
some fun Easter activities. 
You will also get a chance to 
look at the Egg competition 
entries.  
 
Everyone welcome!  
 

 
Spring Disco  
 

 
 

 
Thursday 18th April  
 
Yr3&4: 3.30pm – 4.45pm 
 
Yr5&6: 5pm – 6pm 

 
Drinks, snacks and tuck 
shop available.  
 
Y3&4 come straight from 
school, bring outfit with you.  
 

 
Movie Night 
 

 

 
Thursday 9th May 

 
We will be holding another 
movie Night, film and 
timings to be confirmed.  

 
Summer Fair  
 

 

 
Saturday 29th June  

 
Last year’s fair was a great 
success, and we can’t wait 
to do it all again.  
 
If you have a business and 
would like a table at the fair, 
or you would like to 
volunteer to help, we would 
love to hear from you.   

 

Further information, including costs and final timings, to follow closer to the time. 
Please email brackenwoodjuniorbfg@gmail.com with any questions rather than 
contacting the school office 
���� THANK YOU for the support!   
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